
 

 
 
 

FORD COUNTY BOARD SPECIFICALLY 
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 21, 2023 
 
 
The Finance Committee met on Wednesday, June 21, 2023, at 9:00 A.M. in the Small Courtroom in the Courthouse.  
Roll Call showed the following in attendance: Mrs. Smith, Mr. Aubry, Mr. Ferguson, Mrs. C. Ihrke and Mr. May.   
 
Mr. Ferguson made the motion to approve the Agenda.  Mrs. C. Ihrke seconded it.         Voice Vote – Carried   
 
The committee met with Clerk & Recorder Frederick to review her proposed FY 2024 Budget. 
 
At 8:30 A.M. the committee briefly adjourned to move the meeting into the Sheriff’s Boardroom at the Jail due to 
Judge Fitton needing the Small Courtroom.  Mr. Aubry made the motion.  Mr. Ferguson seconded.   
                      Voice Vote – Carried  
 
At 9:15 A.M. Mrs. C. Ihrke made the motion to continue the meeting.  Mr. Aubry seconded.       Voice Vote – Carried  
 
Roll Call was taken again and showed the following in attendance: Mrs. Smith, Mr. Aubry, Mr. Ferguson, Mrs. C. 
Ihrke and Mr. May.   
 
The committee met with Sheriff Johnson to review his proposed FY 2024 Budget.  The rest of the Elected 
Officials/Dept. Heads were emailed to submit their proposed budgets to Clerk & Recorder Frederick before the 
next budget meeting. 
 
Chairman Smith set the next budget meeting for Thursday, July 13, 2023 at 4:00 P.M. in the Small Courtroom to 
review submitted proposed FY 2024 budgets. 
 
 
 
Mr. Aubry moved to adjourn; Mr. Ferguson seconded it.                        Voice Vote – Carried   
Meeting adjourned at 11:53 A.M.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Amy Frederick 
Ford County Clerk & Recorder 


